
MEDIA MENTIONS

Trump Administration Sides With Gig Company On
Contractor Status
May 2, 2019 Fort Wayne

Kathleen Anderson of the Fort Wayne office was quoted in a May 2
Freight Waves article, “Trump Administration sides with gig company on
contractor status,” regarding a recent opinion letter issued by the U.S.
Department of Labor.
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